
Testimony Against HB0038 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please vote against HB0038. 
 
I do not support prohibiting a county's adequate public facilities ordinance from restricting 
housing developments for more than 4 years after enactment.  Instead of letting it lapse, the issue 
of overcrowding should be revisited, and, if needed, extend the adequate facilities ordinance 
from allowing housing development.   
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